
REQUEST UNDER COLORADO OPEN RECORDS LAW 

June 7, 2019 

Public Information Officer 
Ralph L. Carr Colorado Judicial Center 
1300 Broadway, 10th Floor 
Denver, CO 80203 

 By Electronic Mail: cora.request@coag.gov 
 Re: Calendars 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 On behalf of the public policy group Energy Policy Advocates (EPA), recognized by the 

Internal Revenue Service as a non-profit public policy institute under § 501(c)(3) the Internal 

Revenue Code, and pursuant to the Colorado Open Records Act, please provide copies of the 

calendars for Attorney General Phil Weiser dated from April 29, 2019 through the date you 

process this request. 

 We make this request confident that the OAG maintains such calendars together in a 

discrete location and the search should not require appreciable time or other resources. Given the 

nature of the records responsive to this request, most are likely to be held in electronic format, 

and there should be no photocopying costs. Regardless, if the documents were received or 

created by your Office in hard copy, we request you produce them electronically.   

 We understand that a public body may charge a fee for the cost of the search, 

examination, review, copying, separation of confidential from nonconfidential information, and 

mailing costs. If your Office expects to seek a charge associated with the searching, copying or 

production of these records, please provide an estimate of anticipated costs. Given EPA’s non-



profit and public interest nature and intention to broadly disseminate relevant findings, EPA 

requests a waiver or reduction of any applicable fees.  

 We look forward to your response and should you have any questions, feel free to reach 

me at MatthewDHardin@gmail.com.  

      Sincerely, 

      

      Matthew D. Hardin 
      Executive Director, Energy Policy Advocates 


